
RILEY TOWNSHIP – ST. CLAIR COUNTY 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION COMMISSION PUBLIC MEETING  

Riley Township Election Commission will be having a public meeting Friday, February 2nd, 2024 at 

1:00 p.m. at Riley Township Office located at 13042 Belle River Road to appoint Election 

Inspectors for the February 27th Presidential Primary Election. 

All members of the public are invited to participate. For special accommodations, please contact 

the clerk’s office during business hours at (810) 392-2326 ext. 102 or email 

clerk@rileytownship.com to make arrangements.  

Riley Township Clerk 

Posted: 1-28-2024 
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